
Florida 1940

The Hon* Arthur Meighen, 
320 Bay St.,
Toronto, Ontario.
Dear Mr. Meigheni

Your very gracioue letter of 
May 25th hae been duly received and pleaee 
accept my thanks.

I hare received a letter from the 
Department of Hational Defence, thanking me 
for my offer and advicing ehould an opportunity 
occur to utilise ay servioee in a suitable 
capacity, they would communicate with me.

However, my qualifications and 
experience are rather extensive and diversified 
which would enable me to fit in a military 
position valuable to the service and suitable 
to my attainments.

I know how necessary it is to have 
a friend at court and certainly do appreciate 
your interest on my behalf.

Youre very truly,

Col. C.R. Yates,
919 S.W. 25th Ave., 
Miami, Florida.
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